UPPER BURRELL TOWNSHIP
BUDGET MEETING
3735 SEVENTH STREET
NEW KENSINGTON, PA 15068
OCTOBER 17, 2024

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Ross G. Walker, ill, with the Piedge of Allegiance at

3:00 pm. Present at this meeting were Chairman — Ross Walker, Vice Chairman, Michael Conley,
Supervisor, Ken Slahtovsky and Secretary, Melissa Cortileso.

OPEN TO THE FLOOR — NONE

DISCUSS 2025 BUDGET

A budget work session of the Board of Supervisors of Upper Burrell Township was held on Thursday,
October 17, 2024. Secretary, Cortileso presented the Revenues and the Expenses of the General Fund
and Special Funds. The Board of Supervisors discussed the proposed 2025 Budget. After reviewing the
proposed revenues and proposing the anticipated expenses the Board decided that they arrived at a
balanced budget. It was determined that a second budget meeting would not be needed.

PUBLIC COMMENT
Kellen Stepler, Valley News Dispatch asked about the Police Budget. Chairman Walker explained the

difference between a defined benefit and defined contribution plan. The Police Department will have to
switch to the Act 600 Pension Plan when the 3™ Full Time Officer has been hired.

ADJOURNMENT
A motion was made by Walker second by Conley to adjourn. All in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Cortileso, Secretary



